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This plan revision documents the progression of awarding one-stop operator services as required by State policy.   

 

The plan revision was approved by the Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Board (GNWDB) and Chief Elected 

Official Board (CEOB) on Thursday, October 26, 2017.  

 

 
Changes to the Greater Nebraska Local and Tri-Cities Regional Plan include:   
 
Description of request for proposals and sole-source procurement (pages 73-74).   
 

 
All plan revisions will be included in the statutory 2-year modification to the Nebraska Workforce Development Board.  

Revision 2: Sole-Source Procurement  
Agenda Item: GNWDB 6c/ CEOB 6x     

  
Effective: October 26, 2017 
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